Applications Now Open for the Triennial Juliette Low Seminar (JLS)

Are your young adult members (18-30 years old) interested in building on leadership skills and
connecting with WAGGGS and our global sisterhood? This may be an opportunity for them!

GSUSA is looking for representatives to attend this year’s Juliette Low Seminar (JLS). Each triennium, the
World Association of Girl Guides & Girl Scouts (WAGGGS) hosts this seminar to help young women build
friendships across borders, step outside their comfort zones, and learn leadership practices and
mindsets they need to bring positive social change to their world.

Action needed:
Councils, please share this opportunity with your alumni and/or young adult volunteers and encourage
them to complete the application by June 1.

If they are not currently a member of the Global Leadership Opportunities (GLO) pool, please have them
submit their GLO application and endorsement with their Juliette Low Seminar application.

Selected applications will be sent to the WAGGGS review board in June for further selection.
Who else has gotten or should get this news:
This was shared with current Global Leadership Opportunity pool members. Please share with the

relevant staff, including those who communicate with alums and volunteers.

Contact: Bella Cockerell


http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=3857a04c2d289345ca54418e252270e7e67c64a5d58250f0b2522e4dd06bbb1bc246872e13ddc762646e3ad5723d8d095f7299ddb7adcf45
http://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=3857a04c2d2893450d947f0753899f2b54e22e88112236911ee71a33904a2833926dc32217c24d0ea8a5b46c3b9a202bf443f9830b1e18c0
mailto:acockerell@girlscouts.org?subject=Juliette%20Low%20Seminar%202022%20inquiry,%20via%20EE

